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Roy Banks

From: Ruth Parker
Sent: 27 November 2018 08:43
To: 'Robert Bryan'
Subject: FW: Concerns regarding representations to the Gargrave NDP

Robert 
 
I forward you the email below from GPC re site GA031. 
 
Kind regards 
Ruth  
 

From: Gargrave Parish Council  
Sent: 21 November 2018 17:00 
To: Ruth Parker; David Feeney 
Cc: Louise Kirkup 
Subject: Concerns regarding representations to the Gargrave NDP 
 
Further to my earlier email regarding the above, please note the following to be 
forwarded onto Mr Bryan.    
 
In relation to the site assessment report the examiner is correct in that there is an error 
in the table Appendix 1 
General Site Assessment for GA031 - it says "within Conservation Area" when it should 
say "not in Conservation Area" as on p58 which gives the fuller assessment.  
 
The Parish Council confirm it is not within the conservation area. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Kath 
 
Kath Ashby 
Clerk 
Gargrave Parish Council 
 

 
www.gargravepc.org.uk 
 
(office hours Mon 10am - 2pm)  




